Sample Email to Potential Data Users:

Good Afternoon,
 
We’re contacting you on behalf of the U.S. Census Bureau, National Science Foundation (NSF), and the Office of Management and Budget (OMB). Per the Foundations for Evidence-Based Policymaking Act of 2018 (“Evidence Act”), ResearchDataGov (RDG) was established to streamline the discovery and standard application process for access to restricted-use Federal statistics data. Restricted-use data contains sensitive information or information that enables the potential identification of respondents, which is confidential or protected by law.  Access to restricted-use data requires approval by the authorizing agency.
 
Your organization has been identified as a potential user of restricted-use Federal statistics data. We are reaching out to request your feedback on the RDG portal and the restricted use data application process. Your inputs will be used to inform the portal’s Full Operating Capability (FOC) planned for 2021 and will help ensure supporting processes promote quick and easy access to data, while protecting data confidentiality. 
 
Please let us know if you are available to participate in a brief conversation regarding your experience with restricted use data OR if there is an alternate representative we should contact within your organization. We are targeting interview completion by January 29, 2021.  Please let us know if you have any questions and we thank you in advance for your participation.
 
Thank you,
The Standard Application Process (SAP) Engagement Team
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